To: The Maryland General Assembly

I want to take to opportunity to express my opposition to SB1 in its current, or any other
form. With all due respect, it appears as if this bill was introduced in direct opposition to the
recent Supreme Court’s decisions involving the 2nd Amendment.

It had been shown that armed citizens have prevented many potential deadly situations. It
is beyond my understanding why Maryland (as well as sever other states) would openly show
distain for their citizens, many of which are the most helpless and vulnerable by continuing to
pass obviously unconstitutional gun-control legislation.

I strongly urge you not to pass this legislation.
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